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Dear Cdes

 

NEHAWU have received your sad message informing us of the tragic circumstances and the

assassination of our brother, Comrade Abd Elsalam Ahmed Eldanf, who was an activist of

USB.

 

Our union will send you an official message rtly.

 

We send our heartfelt condolences on the death of comrade Abd Elsalam Ahmed Eldanf.
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On behalf of the leadership of NEHAWU
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